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Mallard Primary School 

Cedar Road, Balby, Doncaster, 

DN4 9HU (Sat Nav-DN4 9HR) 

01302 859116 

admin@mallard.doncaster.sch.uk 

Proud of where we come from, proud of where we are going.  

Theresa Siverns 
Head teacher 

 Attendance for Week 11 

19th November 2018 — 23rd November 2018 

Congratulations to Skylark class with attendance of  99.3% 

For more attendance information, please visit:  
http://www.samandsammie.com/ 

Group Presents 
Authorised 

Absences 

Unauthorised 

Absences 
% Attend 

Skylark 298 2 0 99.3 

Jackdaw 268 0 2 99.3 

Kestrel 288 0 2 99.3 

Raven 258 0 2 99.2 

Hawk 257 5 8 97 

Falcon 244 2 6 96.9 

Blackbird 231 5 4 96.3 

Jay 250 2 8 96.2 

Robin 278 4 8 95.9 

Magpie 277 11 2 95.5 

Eagle 277 2 13 95 

Puffin 248 14 18 88.6 

Swan 257 17 16 88.6 

Ducklings1 88 0 12 88 

Goldfinch 238 13 29 85 

Ducklings2 54 7 9 77.1 

Totals 3811 84 139 94.5 

Mallard Primary 
Diary for Week Beginning Monday 3rd December 

After School Clubs (3:15-4:20pm) 

Monday Year 3/4 Rugby & Year 5/6 Arts & Crafts 

Year 5/6 DRFC Football Club 

Tuesday KS1 Quadkids 

KS2 Christmas Choir 

Wednesday KS1 & KS2 Dance Fitness Mash Up! 

Thursday Year 5/6 Rugby 

KS2 Film Club 

Friday KS1 & KS2 Pop Star Club 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 11th December  Year 2 Nativity 2:00pm 

Wednesday 12th December Year 1 Nativity 2:00pm 

Thursday 13th December Foundation Stage Nativity 09:15am 

Friday 14th December  Christmas Dinner Day! Wear your Christmas 

Jumper. 

Friday 14th December  Nursery Christmas Party 

Monday 17th December Reception Christmas Party 

Tuesday 18th December Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 19th December Year 3 & Year 4 Christmas Party 

Thursday 20th December Year 5 & Year 6 Christmas Party 

Friday 21st December  School Closes at 2pm 

Monday January 7th 2019 School Opens after Christmas Holidays   

Wednesday 9th January 2019 Year 2 Swimming commences Wednesday    

mornings. 

 



 

 

 
Olly Walker  

Sienna Bartliff  
Puffin 

For magic moments in maths when talking about 

measures.  

For fantastic turn taking and listening with her talk 

partner.  

Freya Knott 

Logan Haigh 
Swan 

Freya has been a team member this week by 
listening to others when building outdoors.  

Logan has been asking questions in Maths and 
showing a can do attitude to learning.  

Mozes Barton Blackbird For trying so hard during handwriting this week. 

Esha Ahmed  Goldfinch 
For aiming high in her reading and reading regularly 

at home. 

Mcanna-Ann Grundy Robin 
For a magic moment in maths in which she 

explained her reasoning.  

Vina Kheder  Skylark For aiming high across the curriculum.  

Joseph Roberts Jackdaw For aiming high in his diary writing.  

Lilly-Anne Rodgers  Jay 
For listening and responding to feedback across all 

areas of the curriculum to improve her outcomes.  

Destiny Ford Raven 
For aiming high in all areas, particularly in her 

theme learning. 

Emily Brown Magpie 
For showing determination to improve confidence 

when explaining her maths. 

Tristen Oates  Eagle 

For an exceptional improvement in his attitude 

towards learning. He has really shown what he is 
truly capable of - Keep up the great work Tristen!   

Tylah Thomas  Kestrel 
For determination to apply this week's English 

focus.   

Caitlin Revell Falcon For aiming high in her writing. 

Katie Wilkinson Hawk For a big improvement in her attitude to learning.  

Learner Of the Week 

 

If you would like large print or audio versions of this newsletter 

please contact school  

  

Year 2 Castle Museum York 

On 26th November, Year 2 visited York Castle Museum. We explored the      
Victorian Christmas exhibits and imagined what Christmas would have been like 

in those times. We also made coconut ice to eat and cornucopias to fill with 
sweets and hang on the Christmas tree. Afterwards, we all sang Christmas   

carols on the Victorian street. It was a magical visit which we all enjoyed    

enormously! 

Read, Write, Inc - Parents Session 

It was wonderful to welcome some of our Year 1 and Reception parents into 

our Read, Write, Inc. session on Tuesday morning.  The feedback from parents 
was great and we are very pleased that it was found to be insightful and helped 

many of you understand how your children are learning to read and write.  If 
you haven’t already; we would love your feedback on this session.   

 

Christmas Dinner 

On Friday 14th December we will be doing our annual Christmas Dinner day. If 
your child is in Key Stage 2 then please complete the letters which have been 

sent out if your child wishes to have one of these lovely festive dinners.  If your 

child is eligible for free school meals or in Foundation/Key Stage 1 then these 
meals will be provided by school as on any other normal day.  

 

Forest School - Tree planting session 

The Reception children had a brilliant time planting 150 new trees on the school 
field last Friday.  These will build on the ones planted last year and our aim is to 

create our very own woodland area at the side of our Forest school site.  The 
children will be able to enjoy this in years to come and will be able to take pride 

in the fact that they have played an important part in creating this woodland.  

When the Reception children are in Year 6 and getting ready to move on to 
Secondary school, their trees should be as tall as they are.  We are extremely 

grateful to all the parents/carers who gave their time to come in and help the 
children to plant all of the trees. 

 


